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November 2, 2015 

 

The work session/board retreat of the Board of Education of the Centerville Community School District was 

held November 2, 2015 at 6:30 P.M. in the board room of the Administration Office, 634 North Main, 

Centerville. 

 

Call to order and roll call 

President Marty Braster called the meeting to order at 6 :30 P.M.  Roll call to determine quorum was taken 

as follows: 

Present:  Steve Hoch, Brooke Johnson, Angela Ocker, Marty Braster, and Larry Heffron. 
Absent:     Joe Sharp (entered meeting at 6:40 P.M.) and Travis Yeomans. 

Also present were Superintendent Tony Ryan and Board Secretary Linda Henderson. 
 

Approve Agenda 

It was moved by Steve Hoch and seconded by Brooke Johnson to approve the agenda as stated.   Motion 

carried unanimously.   

 

Welcome Visitors 

Mr. Braster welcomed visitors.   

 

Welcome and Review of Board Retreat Purpose 

The retreat was a work session on the district finances. 

 

Discuss District Financial Goals and Status 

Joe Sharp entered meeting at 6:40 P.M. Board members and administrators reviewed and discussed the 

district finances from:  solvency ratio, unused spending authority, and cash balance along with supporting 

documents from IA Association of School Boards.   

 

Adjourn 

It was moved by Brooke Johnson and seconded by Joe Sharp to adjourn at 8:15 P.M.  Motion carried 

unanimously. 


